
 

 

 
 

Product Discontinuance Notice 
 
May 5, 2021 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
JADAK recognizes the importance of managing the product life cycle and keeping a continuous 
supply of products for many years.  Unfortunately, in some cases products prove to be no longer 
viable in our portfolio, either as result of low volume or increased costs.  JADAK has identified part 
number CBLADP-1(1 Ft. Adapter Cable, RSMA Male to RTNC Female) and CBL-10022 (USB 3.0 Y cable) 

as such products.  Consequently, we are forced to discontinue these products.  
 
To minimize inconvenience to you we are accepting Last Time Buy of this part number. Please see 
the LTB date and final shipment date below. 
 

Last Time Buy Date June 15, 2021 

Final Shipment Date December 15, 2021 
 

To place LTB orders or if you have any questions, please contact your JADAK Account Manager. 
 
Thank you for your continued usage of JADAK products, and for your understanding and cooperation 
during this process.  We look forward to continuing to serve your RFID product needs. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Chandrashekar Shastry 
RFID Product Manager 
JADAK 
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